
08/06/2020 

MRS Dana BOUDAGHIAN 
38 / 880 - 882 Pittwater RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
dana.1@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0272 - 691 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

I am a widow living on my own at the above address.
I wish to express my concern regarding the proposed development at 691 Pittwater Road.
We have a few other single ladies living in this building and we believe this is totally 
inappropriate and not in keeping with the recent upgrading of the Dee Why area. We will not 
feel safe living in an area with such accommodation near by. 

It is also difficult to comprehend for an already built up area with major traffic congestion to 
propose a building with no parking.

I request that the Planning Panel consider my comments and reject the proposal.

Thanking you for your consideration,

Dana Boudaghian
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